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     Comic Relief 2022 – Friday 18th March 2022 

 

Tuesday 1st March 2022 

Dear Parent, 

 

We will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for Comic Relief on Friday 18th March 2022. 

 

This year we are asking the children to wear red non-uniform during, don’t worry if you don’t have lots of red clothes, 

any red accessories or a red nose will do. 

During the day, the children will be taking part in lots of fun comic relief themed activities including a red nose and 

spoon race!   

 

We look forward to raising lots of money for Comic Relief!                

 

Thank you,                                                                                                                         

 

Miss Hill.        
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